To Camden Planning Department.

To whom it may concern. [ received the enclosed letter of application for new works
and alterations to be made at 17 Lambolle Road where I have occupied the first floor
flat since June 1966. 1 enclose a copy of'the letter I have writter to Ms Rebecca
Simovic about these proposed additions and alterations and the objections which I
have made to a terrace being erected which will lead out of the room above my study
bedroom where 1 do a lot of my free lance historical research work.

Ms.Simovic writes that the plans will soon be available on Camden Council website
so I would appreciate your comments on these.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Bridgett Jones



17 Lambolle Road, NW3 4HS. email: . Tel. 020
Saturday 5" September

Dear Ms Simovic

Thank you for the letters and plans regarding the proposed additions and alterations at
17 Lambolle Road where 1 have occupied the first floor flat since June 1966. 1 have
known Colin Campbell since December 1975 and Mary Pat (not Bett) Campbell since
1992. We have always been on the best of terms so there is no personal animosity in
the objections to the proposed new works which I am about to put forward.

['am concerned about the proposed new terrace to be added to the sitting room
upstairs, This room is directly above the room in my flat which I use as a study
bedroom and my desk and computer is placed at the window so the proposed new
terrace would be directly above my head when I am working. 1 do a lot of free lance
research work which means I am sitting at the desk working on my word processor
for lengthy periods of time. I can imagine that I should be disturbed by lots of
alfresco gatherings and moon light parties taking place on the new terrace above my
bedroom.~ I filso think that a terrace over my study bedroom would cut out some of
the day light coming into my room. The back of our house faces west and my room
in the afternpons is a delight with the afternoon sun and sunsets and I should not
appreciate ny views being obscured by an overhanging terrace. There is only one big
window in my room, the next window on the plan is the window of my bathroom,
then next the other bog room occupied now by my great niece, also as a study
bedroom.

I anticipate living an additional ten years or so
in this flat and do not welcome the prospect of a terrace/conservatory being built

above my head.

Yours sincerely,

Bridgett E.A. Jones



Rebecca Simovic Studio, 26 Rochester Road, NW1 9JJ
First Floor
17 Lambolle Road
NW3 4HS

03.09.16

Dear Doctor Jones

I am writing to let you know that Mr and Mrs Campbell have made a planning application for the
conversion of part of the roof above their flat into a bedroom and bathroom and also for a small roof
terrace within their current living room. | am including some drawings that went with the planning
application to give you an idea of what is proposed.

Please feel free to call/ email myself with any questions or contact Camden with any comments.
Enclosed:
Notice of Planning Application for the Top Floor Flat, 17 Lambolle Road, NW3

Proposed drawings

The application and drawings should shortly be accessible on the Camden Council Website

Yours Sincerely,

Rebecca Simovic

Architect and designer



